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AuStar Gold Limited – Request for Voluntary Suspension 
 

AuStar Gold Limited (ASX:AUL) (AuStar) requests an extension of the voluntary suspension of its 
securities effective from the commencement of trading on Monday 26 August  2019 in accordance 
with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, pending an announcement in relation to a potential acquisition of a 
100% ownership interest in Centennial Mining Limited (ASX:CTL) and a potential capital raising. 

It is expected that the suspension will last until the commencement of trading on Wednesday 28 
August 2019 or AuStar releasing an announcement to the market in relation to the potential 
acquisition and a potential capital raising, whichever occurs earlier. 

AuStar is not aware of any reason why the suspension should not be granted.  

Please contact me if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Stephen Kelly 
Company Secretary 
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